
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

Telephone (615) 741-2904, Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (615) 741-5015 
www.tn.gov/tpuc 

www.facebook.com/tennesseepuc 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243-0001 

June 29, 2020 

A.Scott Ross, Esq. 
Neal & Harwell PLC. 
Attorneys at Law 
1201 Demonbreun Street 
Nashville, TN 37203 

Re: Tariff Filing 2020-0032 
            Docket No. 19-00076 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of Atmos Energy Corporation’s tariff filing 2020-0032 
enclosing rates tariff sheets.  This filing is consistent with the Commission’s decision in 
Atmos’ 2019 ARM Reconciliation Filing (Docket No. 19-00076).  Therefore, the tariff 
filing became effective on June 15, 2020.  

Please reference the above tariff number in any correspondence regarding this particular 
filing. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Mairs 
Deputy Director of Utilities Division 

PM 20-01 

cc:  Scott Ross, Esq. (VIA EMAIL) 
sross@nealharwell.com
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